
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I have had the privilege of working with Lisa Campbell as both a colleague and mentor. Lisa’s passion for her work as 
an American Sign Language Interpreter and as an ally to the Deaf community, is one to be admired.  
 
Lisa is professional, assertive and extremely knowledgeable in the ADA. She will be a great asset to any company 
that has the pleasure of working with her. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any further inquiries. I would be glad to elaborate on my positive experiences while 
working with Lisa.  
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
 
Safina Allibhai  
RID Certified  
P: 813.352.1558 
 


